
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:27:18 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2022 10:25 AM
To: Office of the Registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jeff Stanfel

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Whom it May Concern,

At this time with the economical situation in Canada looking more dire by the day, and with Canadians already
facing increasing financial burdens, now is not the time to increase rates of utilities. We are on the brink of a major
recession with rising inflation. Canadians more now than ever are faced with decisions of feeding themselves,
warming themselves, or finding other ways to cut costs. These costs are not on extras but on necessities that all
Canadians need.

With reports of 60% or more Canadians reducing their food spending on necessary sustenance, resulting in cutting
back on meals, or reducing the quality of food (which will impact their health and our already crumbling healthcare
system) now is not the time pile on further costs to utilities that Canadians can't be without. It is unpatriotic to
continue to step down on those who have no choice but to further put themselves in debt, go hungry, and go cold
during our harsh winters.

This proceeding to increase gas prices further should not be considered.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




